
O all e hafArm EllfUr S 

 

Kentucky Derby Party  

 

Dot, Dort and Grace Enjoy the Picnic in Honor  of the Women  of Hope Landing 

December 2018 
Awww, December!! Meant to be the happy time 

of year. A time to reflect on the reason for the 

season and give thanks for our Savior. It is also 

the time to enjoy the snow, twinkling lights, 

beautiful Christmas trees, Christmas carols, mall 

Santas and time spent with friends and family. 

Our prayer for each of you: May this holiday 

season be filled with love, peace and joy and may 

your days be bright and cheerful. Remember to be 

a blessing to others by sharing a kind word or a 

smile.   

 

Adopt a Family Update 
We are so excited that we were able to sponsor “2 

families of 4” this Christmas. We have been 

shopping, sorting and wrapping. All presents will 

be delivered to the church where the families will 

be able to come pick them up. What a warm and 

fuzzy feeling it is to know that we are making 

Christmas “Merry” for others. Thank you to all 

who donated. Your kindness is much appreciated. 

            

 

St. Patrick’s Day Activities! 
 

Residents enjoyed crafting and getting ready 
for our St. Patrick’s Day Party.   

  
 
 

S 

Music  
Wow, have we been blessed with music all year 

long and especially during this holiday season. 

We have had or will have music from the 

following: Fred Walker, “Willie”, Diane Vogel, First 

United Methodist Church of Eaton Rapids, First 

Baptist Church and First Lutheran Church of 

Charlotte, Greater Federation of Women’s Club, 

Marty Noss, Bill & Susan Jaynes, United Methodist 

Church of Charlotte, Dawn Goodman and friends, 

Girl Scout Troop 30327 of Charlotte and Needmore 

Baptist Church of Grand Ledge and the K9 Unit 

of Charlotte. And we have loved every minute of 

it. Thank you to everyone for blessing us with 

your beautiful voices and smiling faces. 

 

    
The Greater Federation of Women’s Club 

 

 
United Methodist Church Choir 



       

 

Christmas Music  

Continued 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Movies! 
We have been celebrating the holiday season 

with some great Christmas movies. The first 

was “The Santa Clause” the hilarious Tim 

Allen film and then we watched “Christmas of 

Many Colors-Circle of Love”, a wonderful 

movie based on the childhood of Dolly 

Parton. We may throw in another holiday 

movie in the next week or two. 

 

Upcoming Events 
New Year’s Eve Party – Dec. 31 @7pm 

Movie Night – Jan. 10 @6:45pm 
 

From everyone at  

Hope Landing! 

 
 

 
 

 

Olivet High School Choir 

Girl Scouts 

K9 
Carolers 
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